
 
 
 
 

For immediate release 
 
Battle Town Council announces Virtual Battle in Bloom 
for 2021 
 
Battle Town Council has announced that its annual Battle in Bloom festival will be held 
virtually this year with a slightly new format.  
 
Residents can share their fantastic photos of their gardens, window boxes, flowers, 
allotments or a favourite green space and these will be published on the Council’s virtual 
gallery and shared across the Council’s social media.  
 
The festival will take place from August until the end of September and is open to everyone 
living in Battle and the surrounding area.  
 
If you’d like to take part then please email your photo to [  ], or alternatively drop 
into the Almonry.  
 
The festival is open to everyone living or working locally, free to enter, and will be a great 
way to promote Battle’s green-side.  
 
Cllr Chris Hartley, Vice Chair of External Relations and Town Development, said: ‘The format 
of this year’s festival is a little different because of some of the remaining restrictions, but 
it’s a great way to show off our town and our green-fingered residents.’ 
 
‘Everyone can take part, regardless of the size of your garden, plant pot or whatever else – I 
would also welcome entries from some of Battle’s younger residents. I know that my 
daughter will be keen to show everyone the sunflower she’s grown!’  
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